THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

Vol. VI

November 2, 1961

No. 8

THE HALLOWEEN PARTY last Friday evening was a big success. Everyone enjoyed it. We were happy to have the girls from Princeton and the many sisters attend. Prizes were awarded to the boys and girls. Robert Reitz won the prize as the most handsome boy, James Martin as the most original, and Stephen Bryant as the funniest boy. Many thanks to the parents and friends of the school who contributed to our party.

CONCERT CHOIR left on the fall tour early Monday morning. After all the equipment and luggage was packed on the bus it seemed doubtful if thrity-five people would be able to get in! It was an early departure for Mr. Jones had to drive across Pennsylvania for a concert in New Wilmington, Pa. Monday evening. Mr. Matheson, Mrs. Bryant, and Mrs. Fleck remain behind to carry on classroom work along with Mr. Haley for rehearsals.

GARDEN CITY CONCERT was a big success last Thursday. After the concert the choir toured the Cathedral of Incarnation of the Diocese of Long Island. As we entered the cathedral the windows alternated from left to right and told the Life of Christ. There were many beautiful scenes. The ladies had many boxes of cookies for the boys after the concert. The cookes were very delicious and we appreciated them very much. Mrs. Rhine and several boys had made lunch for us to eat on the bus.

BIRTHDAYS were celebrated on Friday for WILLIAM JOHNSON and MR. BRYANT.

TWENTY FOUR BOYS were the guests of Mrs. C.R. Noyes, trustee of the school, at the McCarter Theatre on Monday evening. The Princeton Symphony Orchestra and the Westminster Symphonic Choir presented Joseph Haydn's "The Seasons". We all enjoyed it very much and we wish to thank Mrs. Noyes for the wonderful opportunity to hear the orchestra and choir.

DRESS REHEARSAL for "Amahl" was held Saturday afternoon at the Princeton High School. All boys remaining at the school for the weekend attended the rehearsal. Many parents of the boys attended.

THANKSGIVING VACATION will begin after the noon meal Wednesday, Nov. 22nd. Special arrangements have been made for two free days for the boys on tour. They will be at the Hollywood Hotel in Southern Pines, N.C.

THE RESIDENT CHOIR under the direction of Mr. Haley will sing at the New Jersey Music Educators Association on Saturday morning, November 11th.

TOUR CHANGES - Carbondale, Ill. - Plaza Motel; Lafayette, La. - Towne House Hotel; and Hammond, La. - Casa de Fresa Motor Hotel.

DAVID HUGGINS and NATHANIEL WORDELL are editors of the Newsletter while the regular staff are on tour.